
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Board of Trustees 
Hussey-Mayfield Memorial Public Library 

Public Hearing for 2018 Budget 
September 21, 2017 

 
 A special meeting of the Board of Trustees of the Hussey-Mayfield 

Memorial Public Library was held on September 21, 2017 at 7:00 p.m.  The following 
members of the board were present: LeeAnn Biggs, Monty Korte, Ed Cambra, Rebecca 
Hill, Jane Johnson, and Molly Hanlon.  Kelly Fann, Executive Director;  Assistant 
Director Mary Rueff; and Kimberly Olivares, Board Assistant were also present.  LeeAnn 
Biggs, Vice President, presided.  
 

Public Hearing for 2017 Budget 
 
 LeeAnn Biggs called the meeting to order at 7:00 p.m. declaring that this was a 
public hearing for the 2018 budget.   
 
 
 
 LeeAnn noted that no members of the public offered comments about the 2018 
budget and the meeting adjourned at 7:01 P.M. 
 
 
 
 

 _________________________ 
  Rebecca Hill, Secretary  

 


